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4 February 2025 

Attention:   
 

Dear , 

 Application for an approval for a listed project under the Fast Track Approvals 
Act 2024 - Bledisloe North Wharf and Fergusson North Berth Extension – Section 
30(3) Fast-track Approvals Act 2024 Response 
 
We refer to your correspondence dated 24 January 2025 pursuant to section 30(2) of the 
Fast-track Approvals Act 2024 (FTAA) notifying us in respect of the impending lodgement of 
the Bledisloe North Wharf and Fergusson North Berth Extension project under the FTAA.  
 
Following a search of Council’s records, we advise under section 30(3)(b) that there are no 
existing resource consents to which section 124C(1)(c) or 165ZI of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 would apply.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Team Leader, Resource Consents 
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